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Monday 22nd May 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You are receiving this letter as your child is in: Year 1 or Year 2  
 
After half term, from Monday 7th June until Thursday 10th June there will be a film crew based at the St Matthias church 
and vicarage. They are filming for a production called Killing Eve.  
 
The school have used this opportunity to secure a significant amount of funding from the production team which we 
will use to directly benefit the school and children.  
 
In order to minimise noise during filming the following trips will take your child off site either for the full day or during 
lunch time during this week: 
 
Monday 7th: PE will take place at Clissold Park  
Tuesday 8th: Children will have a cinema screening in the main hall during their lunch hour with popcorn  

Wednesday 9th: Children will attend the local adventure playground during their lunch hour  
Thursday 10th: Whole day trip- Forest school on Hackney Downs with The Garden Classroom  
 
Lessons will take place as normal around these events 
There will be no cost for any of these trips 
Additional adults will be on all trips to meet ratios and health and safety  
FSM children will be provided with packed lunch. For all other children you will be sent a link to book either a school 
packed lunch £2.20 or to inform us that your child will be bringing their own packed lunch for 4 days.  
Uniform to be worn on all days except PE day. Trips will still take place if raining- wet weather cover planned for. 
 
Breakfast club and play center will take place as normal. After school clubs will start the following week.  
 
The film crew will be using the main Victorian building for their green rooms and dressing rooms (they are hiring it from 
the school). As a parent you will still have access to the school office if needed. There will be no access for parents/staff 
to this building. There will be no access for film crew onto the school site beyond here. All safeguarding measures will 
be in place.  
 
All usual gates will still be in use at drop off and pick up.  
 
This is an exciting opportunity for all involved. It will continue to strengthen the link between the school and church and 
the funding received will enhance the provision in place for our children.  
 
If you have any questions please let us know, 
 
Mrs Blewett  
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